
Headteacher’s Message 

 This week, we enjoyed the musical afternoon on Wednesday. It was 

great to see a showcase of musical performances across the school. 

Well done to Y5, who treated us to a ukulele performance.  

On Thursday, we hosted our Y6 leavers’ worship. It was great to be 

joined by families to wish year 6 all the best as they leave us. I 

would like to take this opportunity to wish all of year 6 children well 

at high school. 

Finally, this is the last newsletter of the academic year. Don’t forget 

we finish on Tuesday at 2pm for the summer break with school      

reopening on the 2nd September. Have a lovely summer break.  

Best wishes,      

Mr Ian P. Ashmore        

Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 
A welcoming Christian community, committed to one    

another, giving our very best at all times. 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

Our Christian Value is: thankfulness 

Dates for your Diary 

 

22.07.24—Y6 Pizza        

Party—6pm 

23.07.24 - School closes 

at 2pm for summer 

02.09.24  - School       

reopens 
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PTFA News 

Thank you for all your support this year. See you in the Autumn term! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in our Picture News, we looked at the news that research company, YouGov,            

surveyed young people aged between 6 and 17 about which jobs they’d like to have in the future. 

The survey, conducted alongside Great Ormond Street Hospital (GOSH), found that the role of 

prime minister came in as the bottom choice in the survey, the least popular career option.        

Almost a fifth (17%) of those asked in the poll picked footballer as their preferred job, with the 

same amount picking gamer or YouTuber. Gaming is a popular industry, as these choices were 

closely followed by video game developer at 16%. The children considered the question: “Are all 

jobs equal?’’ Our ‘Picture News at Home’ can be found on the last page of this newsletter. 

      Reflection Time 

‘He clothed, sheltered and educated over 10,000 orphans without asking for a shilling.’                                                                                       

                                                                                                          George Müller                                                                                                    

                                                                                                                             

This week in our worship, we heard the story of George Müller, who set up several orphanages for children. Every time 
the orphanages needed something, George prayed and laid his requests before God. Then he waited, believing that God 
would be faithful. Sometimes, the answers to his prayers only came at the very last minute. However, God answered 
the prayers each time and all of the orphanage’s needs were met, often through other people and their kindness. 
George’s faith grew so much in the end, he had helped thousands of orphans, all without asking for a penny, except God. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Our class attendance figures this week are :- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Y6 this week!!! 

 

 

 

EYFS 96.7% 

YR 1 92.3% 

YR 2 93.7% 

YR 3 97% 

YR 4 94.1% 

YR 5 93.7% 

YR 6  98.4% 



 

 

Governor Update 

A meeting of the full governing body was held on the 16th July 2024. The impact of the meeting 
was: 

 Governors discussed the changes to attendance from the DfE. 
 Governors reviewed the school’s end of year statutory data and passed their thanks on to 

staff for such a strong set of data.  
 Governors received an update on the school improvement plan. 

Governors lived out the Christian vision by making decisions to ensure that the children contin-
ue to thrive and develop within the Christian ethos of the school.  

 

Summer Holiday—Kids Eat Free of for £1 places 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 






